Lori Van Rooijen

To: The Highland Shoppe
Subject: RE: WinSport

From: The Highland Shoppe [mailto:highlandshoppe®@telus.net]
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2017 9:28 PM

To: Lori Van Rooijen <lvr@larkspurassociates.ca>

Cc: highlandshoppe@telus.net

Subject: Re: WinSport

Dear Lori,

| am pleased to provide this letter of support for WinSport's land use application and for the amendments to the Area Structure Plan that will facilitate this land
use change. As land owners’ and residents directly adjacent to the Park, my sister Jeanie and | appreciated the opportunity on numerous occasions to provide
input and feedback on the proposed uses. You kept us informed along the way. COP is an important landmark in the City of Calgary and the year-round
recreation and sport programs and services provided by WinSport benefit all Calgarians. We have no objections and fully support both the amendment to the
ASP and this application.

Sincerely,

Bill Hawes

Jeanie Hawes

Land Owner within the ASP

Owner of Highiand Scottish Gift Shoppe
(The Highland Shoppe)




